Dear Colleagues: 

CUNY has been live on Blackboard 9.1 for a few weeks now, and the time has come to take our next steps toward completing the upgrade project. As always, more information regarding Blackboard 9.1 at CUNY is available at www.cuny.edu/blackboard. 

• Access to Blackboard 8.0 will be taken offline tomorrow Friday, June 15th at 2 AM. 

• Blackboard 9.1 will be unavailable for approximately one hour beginning at 2 AM on Friday, June 15th in order to update the URL and to enable SafeAssign in the Blackboard 9.1 environment. 

• 6/15: The access URL for the production Blackboard 9.1 environment will change once Blackboard 8.0 is retired, with Blackboard 9.1 assuming https://bbhosted.cuny.edu. 

• 6/15: SafeAssign will be made available in Blackboard 9.1. 

• 6/19 – 7/31: Spring Session I 2012 courses are upgraded and migrated to Blackboard 9.1 on a rolling basis. 

• For expedited access to Spring I 2012 courses, contact our Blackboard Support team. 

Also, new Blackboard 9.1 training sessions have been posted in our calendar. The following workshops are scheduled for the next two weeks: 

June 15 Bb 9.1 Level I Room: B333A 12:00 pm - 1:00 pm 

June 18 Bb 9.1 Level I Room: B333A 12:00 pm - 1:00 pm 

June 19 Bb 9.1 Level II Room: B333A 12:00 pm - 1:00 pm 

June 20 Bb 9.1 Level I Room: B333A 10:30 pm - 11:30 pm 

June 20 Bb 9.1 Level II Room: B333A 12:00 pm - 1:00 pm 

June 22 Bb 9.1 Level II Room: B333A 11:30 pm - 12:30pm 

June 26 Bb 9.1 Intro Room: M200L 4:30pm - 5:30 pm 

View all dates: http://www.laguardia.edu/Departments/ISMD/Training/Faculty/Staff-Workshops/ 

The CUNY Blackboard Information website is located at www.cuny.edu/blackboard and contains detailed information on many topics related to the upgrade, such as news and user guides. Please feel free to contact our support team with questions, concerns, or your thoughts on the upgrade. 

Blackboard Support Team

Room: B127 

Phone: 718-482-6121 718-482-6117 x8877 x8868 

Email: blackboardsupport@lagcc.cuny.edu 

